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Dear Sir or Madam,

Please do not situate your nuclear waste anywhere near the Great Lakes;
the threat to the water of 40 million people can not be overstated, and
once a problem develops it will be too late to do anything about it.

The answer is simple: spend whatever it takes to relocate the waste to
an uninhabited area, and spend whatever it takes in time and planning to
move the waste there without mishap. Whether it's profitable or not is
beneath question.

Sincerely,

Nick Thabit
Colorado, USA

real self
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